
Send love to our military troops overseas 
and earn points for NSAA!  

 
“Sweet on Soldiers” program 

sponsored by 

 
 

We will be collecting much-needed food/toiletry items and handmade 
Valentine’s Day or “Thank You” cards signed with your child’s first 

name only (no last names, addresses or school names). Please have 
your child write a personal message on each card.     

Requested Items: White tube socks, foot powder, full size toothbrush/toothpaste, full size 
deodorant, snack bars, multi-packs of food with pop tops, multi-packs of microwaveable 
soups/noodles/stews, packs of batteries, single serving powdered drink mixes 

Cards and requested items MUST be turned in to the 
NSAA office by 2:35 pm on Friday, February 5

th
 

 

Please, encourage your family, friends, and church/sport groups to 
participate. The points we earn from this program turn into money for 
school-wide enrichment programs at NSAA.  

Questions? Contact Amber Young at ambyoung@gmail.com or call (909) 362-7463 

 

Items will be delivered by: 

Blue Star Mothers of America: a non-profit corporation, 

sending military troop care packages throughout the year to show our loved ones they are heroes. 


